Extra Information for Future HOD English post
The current Director of English has moved up to an Assistant Head role but will be retaining her English HOD role next year. What we’re really looking for is the future HOD to succeed her. Initially therefore you would effectively be the second in department when you join us. Ideally we are looking for an outstanding English teacher who has already taken children through GCSE successfully. Next year(Summer 2019) will see our first GCSE cohort.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Standards and expectations are high – of staff and students – as we want our students to achieve the best they possibly can. English is a strength at Starbank and if you are passionate about the subject and children’s achievement we’d love to meet you.
